

TUSCARORA NATION 2006 MT. HOPE ROAD — VIA: LEWISTON, NEW YORK 14092

April 15, 2008

John S. Hurley
Lieutenant Colonel, Corps of Engineers
District Commander
Department of the Army
Buffalo District, Corps of Engineers
1776 Niagara Street
Buffalo, NY 14207-3199

Dear Lieutenant Colonel Hurley:

The Tuscarora Nation wish to inform you they have received and reviewed its contents. The Nation has no objection to the Corps of Engineers forming a DoD Loow-RAB forum established and led by the Corps of Engineers in accordance with DoD standards. The Tuscarora Nation will appoint the Tuscarora Environmental Program to represent the Nation on this forum. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Tuscarora Nation or the Tuscarora Environmental Program by mail or telephone, (Tus. Nat. 716-297-1148 and T. E.P. 716-609-3810).

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

ONEH!

Chief Leo R. Henry, Clerk

Tuscarora Nation